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Gateway Arena  
Thank you to everyone who supported the 
canteen again this year. Our last day was 
Friday, April 28th. We will see you all again 
in October! 
Badminton – Last night for badminton is 
Tuesday, May 2nd. Thanks to ACC for 
allowing us to use their facility all winter!  
Ball Hockey- Adult ball hockey has started, 
it is on Wed. nights starting at 7pm. Youth 
ball hockey starts Mon, May 15th – grades K-
4 6-7pm and grades 5-8 7-830pm. Youth 
players need a helmet with cage, gloves and a 
stick. Everyone is welcome!  
P.E.I. Purebred Poultry Fanciers annual 
spring show will be held at the Gateway 
Arena on Saturday, May 20th from 9-4. There 
will be a wide assortment of fowl. Ducks, 
geese, chickens, turkeys, pigeons, and game 
birds. All welcome!  
Walking-Wednesday and Thursday nights at 
Amherst Cove School from 7-9pm 

Royal Canadian Legion 
Happy Hour - Fri 6-10pm 
Free Pool - Fri 6-close 
Chase the Ace - Fridays at 8pm. Tickets 
available at the bar or Ceretti’s. 5 tickets for 
$5.00. You don’t have to be present for the 
draw but your ticket must be, if not another 
card will be drawn 
Sat, May 6

th  Spring Luncheon – your choice 
chowder or hamburger soup with a roll and 
dessert for $7 in advance or $8 at the door. 
Call Dianne at 437-2525 or Brenda at 437-
2747. Proceeds go to our Christmas family. 
Take out is also available in advance. 
Sat, May 20

th – Indoor yard sale/flea market. 
Tables $10/each. Call Donna at 729-2028 or 
Dianne at 437-2525 to book. Free tea and 
coffee for vendors. There will be a 50/50 
draw. Hot dogs, chips, water and pop will be 
available for sale. 
WE WILL REMEMBER THEM! 
 Borden-Carleton Seniors- In early June our 
Club will be going to the Mill River Seniors' 
Expo, for what must be our 5th year.  May 
25th the seniors go to Charlottetown for the 
AGM at the Murphy Centre.  Long plans are 
that we'll conduct our summer cards 
tournament in July possibly at the Arena.   
South Shore United Church-Health and 
Wellness Workshop hosted by South Shore 
United Church Pastoral Care Team will be 
offered Sat. April 29th 9:30-12noon. One 
session will be on Signs of Heart and Stroke 
issues, intervention and self-care, the second 
session will cover Financial Basics for 
financial wellness. Each hour long session 
will be offered twice so participants can 
attend both. A snack break will be offered 
mid morning. All welcome. Please 
preregister at 902-658-2863. 

Ham & Salads Take-Out Supper 
South Shore United Church# 85 Route 10, 
Tryon. May 27, 2017, Pick Up Time 9:30 to 
11:00 am. Sponsored by South Shore  
Pastoral Charge; Adults-$12.00 children  
under 12-$6.00. Delivery available. Supper 
Includes; Ham, Salads, Rolls, Dessert, gluten  
free available. For Tickets call Office 658-
2863, Helen 658-2324 or Susan 888-7496. 

 

 

Run for L.I.F.E–For Love of Feeling Your 
Body in Motion. For The Inspiration 
Running Brings, For Fitness Benefits, For 
Everyone You Meet Along the Way. Fun 
walk/run, South Shore United Church, Sun. 
May 7th 2:00pm. 2 & 5 km walk/run, and a 
10km run. Rolling, scenic, unpaved road 
along the Tryon River Snacks, Prizes and 
Draws at the end of the Race. Registration 
1:00pm on Race Day in the Church Hall. $15 
adult, $10-12 and under, $30 for a family. 
Proceeds: South Shore United Church 
Building Fund. Information Contact 
Deborah Walsh 902-620-8423 
Borden-Carleton Bible Study every Wed. 
at 11am in the Borden-Carleton Industrial 
Mall Board Room. Studies in Christ in the 
Old Testament. Bibles provided if needed. 
Call 658-2759 or kenticompton@gmail.com  
Free Church of Scotland service times: 
Desable11am and 6pm; Cape Traverse 
9:30am. 
Cape Traverse Bible Study- Starting in 
May, Cape Traverse Bible Study changed to 
Regal Ambassadors.  Children of all ages 
join us each Thursday @ 7pm @ 26 Wharf 
Rd.  There will be a Bible time and snacks.  
Contact Pastor Jeremy Rowley (902)-439-
3914, peimessenger718@gmail.com. 

SOUTH SHORE FOOD SHARE 
There are families in and around our 
community that need a hand once in  
a while. Our goal is one central location for 
people to donate or pick up what they may 
need: canned goods, toiletries, dry goods, etc.  
We have been donated the space behind the 
pharmacy at 20424 Trans Canada Highway, 
Crapaud.  We encourage ANYONE in need 
to contact the South Shore Food Share via 
Facebook, email, friend, etc. If you can't 
come to us, we can come to you! 

 

Beginner yoga classes 

Yoga classes will be 
offered every Tuesday 
evening from 6:30-7:30 at 
the Borden-Carleton 
Library. Cost is $5 per 

class; first class free.  Questions please 
contact Marissa at (902) 969-8603 or 
mavanwiechen@gmail.com  

Celebration in honor of Dr. Hendrick 

Visser-The Community of Crapaud invites 
all residents/patients, past/ present, to 
celebrate the service of Dr. Visser on Sun, 
June 4th at the Crapaud Community Hall 
from 2-4pm. Dr. Visser has served the south 
shore region as a family physician for 32 
years and is retiring at the end of June. We 
hope you can join us in celebration as a way 
to say thank you for his long, outstanding 
service. 
Grand Opening: Monday May 1st, 2017-
May Day, May Day: Dancing Tree Studios 
presents: The L'il Sunroom Shoppe Located  
@163 Main St. Borden-Carleton Front Door 
Entrance From: 10am to 7pm 10% off for all 
Grand Opening customers! Crafts, Stain 
Glass, Award winning Photography, Oat 
Healing Bags, Free cake to celebrate May  
Day! Coffee and Tea by donation, dancing 
around the May Pole optional. More info call  

Connie @ 705-500-3084 Looking forward to 
meeting you all! 

Island Petwear -Island Petwear now 
open in Gateway Village-newly 

renovated store-same location. 5 days a 
week-Wed. through Mon-closed on Tue.  
Hours:  8-5.  
Cat and Dog Freebies - Celebrate May with 
Island Petwear-get your 2 cans of UTH for 
cats and/or your sample foods for doggies. 
Glad to share Lots of pet food info 4 u - keep 
your pet healthier- know about their 
formulation. Info.  855-3030 
 islandpetwear@gmail.com 
For Rent – Warehouse/Office space, prime 
location at foot of the Confederation Bridge, 
20 Dickie Road Borden-Carleton; Info 
contact 892-6551 
T.O.P.S. – Did you know you can get the 
weight loss support you need for just $2.00 a 
week? Come to a TOPS meeting! (Take Off 
Pounds Sensibly). When: Wed nights at 
5:15pm. Where: Borden-Carleton Industrial 
Mall Board Room.  For info email 
ncompanion@upei.ca Check us out on 
Facebook Tops 3155 Borden-Carleton 
Chapter. 
Maid To Clean - Housecleaning services 
available on a weekly, bi-weekly or monthly 
basis.  Call Sharon at 902-303-2147 for info. 

Town of Borden-Carleton 
Public Notices 

A reminder to residents to please 

remember to clean up after your dog if 

you are out taking them for a walk!  

STEP Open House-Please attend the 2nd 
STEP project community open house; 
Thursday May 4 @ 7pm, Borden-Carleton 
Legion, refreshments will be served. 

Borden-Carleton Public Library  
Mondays – Storytime 10am, Rug hooking  
at 1pm  
Wednesdays- Knitting at 3pm  
Fridays – Family Place Play Group 9:30-
11:30am.  
Next book club will be Wednesday, March 
15th 
Reg. Hours: Mon 11-2, Wed 4-8, Sat 11-3 
Regular Council Meetings are the second 
Tuesday of each month. The next meeting is 
Tuesday, May 9th at 7pm in the boardroom.  
Dog License- A reminder to residents who 
have not registered their dog, please do so at 
the Town Office. The cost is $10.00 per dog. 
Thank you! 
Firefighters Wanted-The Borden-Carleton 
Fire Department is seeking new members. 
Applicants must be at least 18 years old. 
Applications are available on the Town 
website under forms, and at the Fire Hall. 

Gateway Glances  
To have your local news or event published 
here, send information, by the 25th of the 
previous month (first come first served) to 
our Recreation Director, Holly Bernard at 
bordencarletonrec@gmail.com. 

Water and Sewer Customers 

We would like to remind customers to keep 
their water and sewer accounts current. Our 
accounts receivable are still quite high. For 
anyone wishing to pay their bill monthly the 
cost is approximately $65 per month. 


